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You should have received an email containing a
link to schedule your appointment for Parents
Evening. If you haven't received this link, please
contact the school office for assistance.

Open Classroom
Dates

11.11.24 Bright Class  
12.11.24 Vere Class  
13.11.24 Murphy Class  
14.11.24 Halls Class  
18.11.24 Said Class  
19.11.24 Coelho Class  
20.11.24 Rosen Class  
26.11.24 Almond Class  
27.11.24 Jackson Class  
28.11.24 Boyce Class  
 A wonderful opportunity to participate
in a lesson alongside your child.
Sessions begin at 9:00 AM, right after
drop-off.

Parent Meetings 22nd and 23rd October 

DRESSING APPROPRIATELY FOR SCHOOL

With the temperatures dropping, it's important to
make sure your children are dressed
appropriately for school. Please ensure that they
come in with a coat, as the weather can change
quickly, even if it's sunny in the morning. It's also
recommended to send in hats, gloves, and
scarves, especially if they'll be playing outside
during break, unless it's raining heavily. Don't
forget to label all belongings clearly with your
child's name.

Facebook/Instagram
Remember to connect with us on Facebook and
Instagram! Stay updated with the latest news,
events, and highlights from our school
community. Like our page to see photos, videos,
and announcements about your child’s
educational journey.
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